CITY OF NANAIMO

T H.E HARBOCUR CITY

VAT

STATEMENT: Censure hearings of Mayor McKay and Councillor Brennan

(January, 9, 2018) - At the Special “In Camera” Meeting of Council, held 2018-JAN-08, Council made a
motion to rise and report as follows in relation to resolutions adopted:

AND,

Contact:

Council accepts the findings of the Goldner Report, and disapproves of Councillor Brennan's
disrespectful conduct towards the complainant and her breach of the City of Nanaimo
Respectful Workplace Policy, as found in and confirmed by the Report;
Council recommends that Councillor Brennan provide the Chief Administrative Officer with a
written apology on or before 2018-JAN-30; and,
Councillor Brennan be directed:
a) to comply with the City of Nanaimo Respectful Workplace Policy in her future
interactions with the Chief Administrative Officer;
b) to attend 1 training course consistent with the findings of the Goldner Report by
July 30, 2018; and,
c) that failure to comply may result in future sanctions.

Council accepts the findings of the Goldner Report, and disapproves of Mayor McKay's
disrespectful conduct towards the complainant and his breach of the City of Nanaimo
Respectful Workplace Policy, as found in and confirmed by the Report;
Council recommends that Mayor McKay provide the Chief Administrative Officer with a
written apology on or before 2018-JAN-30; and,
Mayor McKay be directed:
a) to comply with the City of Nanaimo Respectful Workplace Policy in his future
interactions with the Chief Administrative Officer;
b) to attend 2 training courses consistent with the findings of the Goldner Report by
July 30, 2018; and,
c) that failure to comply may result in future sanctions.
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